
I am happy to announce that all the zone chairs and region chairs are doing well. They are 
focusing on collecting dues from the clubs.  

I attended the Waxahachie 100 year celebration as well as went to the Q center in Chicago 
for 1st VDG training. Learning lots about being a lion.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kedar Timalsina  

1st VDG 


